
Dear Southwest Families, 

First quarter report cards are scheduled to be posted in ProgressBook Parent Access on Friday, 
November 5, 2021. 

You can access ProgressBook by going to https://parentaccess.swoca.net/. (Please note this link has 
changed from previous years. Please make sure to update any old 
bookmarks.). Or you can click on the icon in the Parent Portal 
(https://mywildcats.me).  

If you do not remember your sign in information, this information can be 
found in Final Forms (https://southwestharrison-oh.finalforms.com/) under 
Student/Parent Access Codes. Final Forms can also be accessed in the 
Parent Portal by clicking on Online Forms. 

 

If at any time you need assistance, please email ParentAccess@southwestschools.org and we will be 
happy to assist you. 
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